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Ribbon Cutting Ceremony Officially Announces Renovated Specialty Clinic 

Colorado Springs, Colo. – Peak Vista Community Health Centers (Peak Vista) will host a grand opening 
and ribbon cutting ceremony to celebrate its newly renovated Specialty Clinic. 

The ribbon cutting ceremony will be held at 340 Printers Parkway, Colorado Springs, 80910, Northwest 
entrance on Wednesday, June 6, from 4:00 – 6:00 PM and will include remarks from the honorable, John 
Suthers, Mayor of Colorado Springs, the Colorado Springs Chamber and EDC Senior Vice President of 
Membership and Events, Nora Hardin, Peak Vista’s President and CEO, Pam McManus and Chief Medical 
and Dental Officer, Michael D. Welch, DO.  

The Specialty Clinic is entirely made up of Providers who generously donate their time to provide 
medical services to underserved and underinsured patients. On average, our volunteers provide many 
hours of medical care each month to compliment Peak Vista’s primary care providers. Our volunteer 
specialists represent: 
• Cardiology
• Nephrology
• Ophthalmology
• Orthopedics
• Podiatry
• Rheumatology
• Urology
• Chiropractor
• Geriatrics, Internal medicine and Family Practice at Peak Vista’s Homeless Health Center

Peak Vista is very grateful for our volunteer Providers and the service they provide for our patients, who 
would otherwise have access barriers.  

Guests will tour this unique facility, meet its Providers, Peak Vista leadership and community members. 
This event is free, open to the public and will include refreshments.  
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“As we celebrate our newly renovated Specialty Clinic within our Health Center at Printers Parkway, 340, 
I would like us to remember that Peak Vista was created in 1971 by a small group of volunteer 
physicians, nurses and other community leaders who recognized an unmet health care need for many 
people in our community.  Today, their legacy lives on at this Peak Vista location through the continued 
volunteer services of nearly thirty specialists – including physicians, podiatrists, optometrists, 
chiropractors and nurses who together provided specialty care access to over 1,100 Peak Vista patients 
in 2017,” comments Chief Medical and Dental Officer, Michael D. Welch, DO. 

About Peak Vista Community Health Centers 
Peak Vista Community Health Centers is a nonprofit organization whose mission is to provide 
exceptional health care to people facing access barriers through clinical programs and education. 
Established in 1971, Peak Vista now offers primary medical, dental and behavioral health services to 
over 92,000 patients annually in the Pikes Peak and the East Central regions. To learn more about Peak 
Vista, visit peakvista.org. 
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